
 

COMMUNIQUE 27-2024 
FINAL REMINDER: HELP US MAKE ARBOR DAY A SUCCESS! 

As Arbor Day approaches, this is your final reminder to join us in our effort to make our village a greener 
and more beautiful place. Our tree and shrub planting event is set for 7 September 2024, and we need 
your help to make it a success! 
 
Donation Deadline: 16 August 2024 
If you haven't had the chance yet, please consider contributing to our Arbor Day initiative. Your donations 
will go towards purchasing trees and shrubs that will enhance our community for years. 
 
How to Donate: 

• Cash Donations:  Please give your cash contribution to Cecil Fann, Unit 76 

• Bank Transfers:  If you prefer to make a bank transfer, please pay your contribution into the 
Rescom account: 

o Bank Name: FNB 

o Account Name: Evergreen Broadacres Rescom 

o Account Number: 62847606037 

o Reference: Unit Number, Arbor (for example, #68, Arbor) 

Volunteer Opportunities 
We are still looking for volunteers to help with planting on Arbor Day. It’s an excellent opportunity to 
connect with fellow residents and contribute to a meaningful cause. If you’d like to participate, please 
send your name to Hennie du Preez by email at hennie@leobeck.co.za or WhatsApp or SMS 
to 083 325 302. 
 
Why Your Support Matters 
Every tree and shrub we plant will help improve air quality, support local wildlife, and create a more 
beautiful environment for all of us to enjoy. Your generosity and participation can make a lasting 
difference. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has already contributed. Let’s come together to celebrate Arbor Day and make 
our community shine! 
 
Best 
 
David Presbury 
Chairman 


